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(articles and photos selected from chapter newsletters,
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This issue includes photos of gesneriads blooming now, 
gesneriads from the Missouri Valley African Violet Society Show, 
and the Annual Appeal.


Hope you enjoy Gleanings!  	  


Mel Grice, Editor
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Terri Vicenzi from Bloomington, 
Indiana, shared this photo of 
Michaelmoelleria vietnamensis. 
Michaelmoelleria is a new genus  
named in honor of botanist 
Michael Möeller.

Terri Vicenzi photo
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Blooming now…

Streptocarpus 'Dale's Rock 
Candy' 
Terri Vicenzi

Saintpaulia 'Owlsee Pink Girl'
Terri Vicenzi

Terri Vicenzi photos

http://gesneriadsociety.org/


http://gesneriadsociety.org/ October 2023       page 3

Kohleria 'Ni’s Nasca'
Terri Vicenzi

Sinningia cardinalis 'Innocent'
Terri Vicenzi

Terri Vicenzi photos
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Ron Myhr photos

×Achimenantha 'Ballerina'
Ron Myhr

Streptocarpus 'PK Trefl'
Ron Myhr
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Grown in a SoHo, Manhattan apartment

Gloxinia erinoides 'Chapada dos 
Guimarães'
Joel Egan

Eucodonia andrieuxii 'Woolly Morrión' 
Joel Egan

Joel Egan photos
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Achimenes skinneri
Joel Egan

Achimenes antirrhina 
(rojo) (top)
Achimenes antirrhina 
(bottom)
Joel Egan

Joel Egan photos

This is a highly variable species 
with corolla lobes ranging from 
almost all red to red with yellow 
markings.  Foliage color also 
varies from dark reddish-green to 
lighter green.
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Mel Grice photos

Columnea 'Aladdin’s Lamp'
Carol Tjaden
Best other gesneriad

Gesneriads at the Missouri Valley 
African Violet Show

Petrocosmea rotundifolia
Linda Hall
Second Best other gesneriad
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The Gesneriad Society Annual Appeal


The Annual Appeal helps support gesneriad research, education, and conservation by 
ensuring that grant money is available for eligible applicants.  The target fund for 2023 is 
The Conservation Fund. This fund promotes the conservation of gesneriads through 
education, research, ex situ propagation and 
habitat preservation.  Donate now!  You may 
make a donation on line by using the link 
above.


The Gesneriad Society, Inc. is a 501(c)(3) U.S. 
tax-exempt corporation.


The full amount of a donation is tax 
deductible for U.S. members.


Happy Holidays!

John Beaulieu created this holiday tree 
originally in black and white and Stan Sudol 
added the color a few years later.

Thanks to both for sharing!

Austin Grevious

Development Chairperson

The Gesneriad Society, Inc.

aagrevious@gmail.com


Streptocarpus 'DEM Tokyo'
Ron Myhr
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Meeting Date                  Proposed Program                      Planned as of January 2010               Refreshments                            

January 10
February 14
March 3-7
April 11
May 16
June 13
July 11
August 8
September 12
October 8-10
November 14
December 12                   President’s Party

Lawn & Garden Show

Annual Show & Sale

To help you help our chapter plan for the year ahead, here’s a form you can fill in with your dream programs.  There’s room for shuffling around,
 so don’t hesitate to recommend a program for each month or even the same program you really, really care about for every month!

Ges. Research Expedition in Ecuador                  Julie

Propagation Workshop

  P    a    g    e        F     o     u       r           J       a      n       u       a        r      y     ,       2      0      1      0         G     e     s     n     e     r     I     -     E     d     s     

  

 

     
Si 

Sinningia ‘Little Tiger’       Sinningia ‘Mighty Mouse’ 
 

      

Microminiature Sinningias continued from page three

   
Sinningia 'Little Tiger'       Sinningia 'Mighty Mouse'S. 'Little Wood  Nymph'       S. ‘Ruffled Wood Nymph'

Sinningia 'Little Wood Nymph': is a hybrid between 
Sinningia pusilla and Sinningia concinna. The flower is 
half way between the two species and upper two lobes 
dark purple, lower three lobes white light purple 
edging/light purple spotted throat. This plant is sought 

     after by many collectors.
Sinningia 'Carefree Regina'    Sinningia' Freckles'

Sinningia 'Ruffled Wood Nymph': is the result of a There are numerous other microminiature sinningias 
cross between S. concinna and S. pusilla (named 'Wood including those pictured above.  The following website Nymph'), which was in turn crossed back to S. concinna. offers descriptions and photos of these:The resulting seedlings were generally distributed as http://minisinningias.com/micro-mini-sinningias-2.htm   'Wood Nymph Improved', and one was selected and A wonderful little 24-page booklet titled “Gardening in named 'Ruffled Wood Nymph'. Many of the plants in the Miniature” by Linda M. Zillach is also a useful 'Wood Nymph' series are hard to tell apart. reference. a

Officers of TNGS:
President: Pam Braun....................5528 Pinewood Road, Franklin, TN 37064...................................615-794-3553
Vice-President: 
Recording Secretary: Julie Mavity-Hudson....1015 Park Lane, Joelton, TN 37080......................................615-746-3532

Dave Cummings............282 Stonehaven Circle, Franklin, TN 37064.................615-591-2436
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 Shop here to order your calendar today.
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Consultants              Alcie Maxwell

	                Judy Zinni

	                Dale Martens


Internet 	                Julie Mavity-Hudson

Communications      Paul Susi


Newsletter                Mel Grice

Editor                        2019 Crosswind Ct.

                                 Englewood, OH

	                 45322  USA          

m e l s g r i c e @ g m a i l . c o m 


Permission to reprint from Gleanings is 
granted, provided that credit is given to 
the author and the publication. 


From the editor —


Keep those photos 
coming!  Write some 
short articles about your 
favorite plant please.


If you have suggestions, 
comments, or items for 
possible inclusion in 
future issues, please 
feel free to contact me 
at melsgrice@gmail.com


Mel
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